
To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed gun owner registration bill, SB 941.  I 
believe that this law will only hurt law abiding citizens of the state of Oregon and will not 
prevent or reduce violent crime.  Criminals who are buying guns from other criminals will 
continue to illegally gain access to firearms.  The only people who will obey this law are those 
who can, and probably already do, own a firearm, or could purchase one from a licensed 
dealer.  Furthermore, if someone is privately selling a gun and a shady stranger wants to buy it, 
the person already has the right to perform the transaction through an FFL dealer just to make 
sure the person can legally own a gun. 

This law will cost law-abiding citizens unnecessary time and money and will not stop criminals 
from getting the firearms that they want, because they are criminals and don't obey the old laws 
or any new law. 

Please add my view of opposition to SB 941 to the testimony record as I am not able to attend in 
person. 

Thank You, 

Tyler Stucki 
 


